
STATE OF MICHIGAN 
COUNTY OF OAKLAND 

 
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF BLOOMFIELD 

 
SUMMARY OF INTRODUCTION OF REZONING REQUEST 

 
At a meeting on Monday, January 27, 2020, the Bloomfield Township Board of Trustees 
acknowledged the introduction of a request to rezone 1675 Telegraph Road and set a 
Public Hearing for Monday, February 24, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. for the item’s final 
consideration. The Public Hearing will take place in the Bloomfield Township Hall 
Auditorium, 4200 Telegraph Road, Bloomfield Hills, MI 48302. The proposal is 
described below.  

 
1675 TELEGRAPH ROAD 

SIDWELL NUMBER: 
19-06-206-015 

 
TEXT AMENDMENT TO THE CODE OF ORDINANCES 

 
The property owner is seeking approval to rezone the vacant parcel at 1675 Telegraph 
Road, located on the east side of Telegraph Road and north of Crestview Avenue, from 
M-L Light Manufacturing to B-3 General Business, conditioned upon development 
according to a submitted site plan to construct a two story office building.   
 
Complete copies of the proposal are available in the Township Planning Division during 
regular business hours – Monday through Thursday, 7:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
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